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During the past year the New Jersey Division of Developmental Disabilities has contracted with
Labor Relations Alternatives, Inc. (LRA) to assist our seven developmental centers in
developing and implementing a comprehensive incident management system. Training has
focused on the development of policy and procedure, conducting investigations, evaluating the
quality of the investigative process and providing train-the-trainer programs so that our facilities
will be able to provide on-going training to their staff.

We have been very pleased with LRA during this process. LRA to be very accommodating and
professional in meeting all of our needs and requests. The LRA staff is excellent and brings a
vast wealth of knowledge and real life experiences that has enhanced the training experience for
our staff. The outcome of the training conducted at our facilities this past year has been very
positive.

If you would like any additional information you may contact me at (609) 984-5353.



